December 29, 2010

Tanesha Marie Jones Christmas for Kids with Cancer c/o Charlene Jones P.O. Box 1151 Lansdowne, PA 19050

Dear Charlene,

We just want to thank you and your team for all you have done in the past year for our oncology families here at The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. The financial assistance you give to the families enables them to focus on their child so that they may provide the love and support needed to get through their cancer journey. Your generosity helps to make our jobs a little easier. Once again thank you and we look forward to working with you in 2011.

Happy New Year!

Sincerely,

The Oncology Social Workers